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FAQ On EEO-1 Report: Procedural Questions

News

8.21.13


Richele Taylor answered several questions from employers regarding the EEO-1 report at a  BLR

(Business & Legal Resources) webinar.

She received several questions regarding when employees are required to file an EEO-1 report and

about the potential for audits when filing errors or changes.

In this article, on HR.BLR.com, Richele answered participant questions regarding reporting

procedures.

Please reach out to our Media team for any news inquiries. 
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